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RUGBY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

QUESTION PURSUANT TO STANDING ORDER 10 
 

 COUNCIL – 20 JULY 2021 
 

QUESTION D  
 
Councillor Mrs O’Rourke to ask the Leader of the Council, Councillor Lowe: 
 
“Can the leader of this council assure this council that there will not be cuts to the current 
workforce establishment over the next 12 months?” 
 
Councillor Lowe, Leader of the Council, to reply as follows: 
 
“In order to address the current £2.854m savings target for the Council, over the next 7 
months all aspects of service delivery will be analysed. It is not the desire to reduce the 
workforce numbers, however no guarantees can be made at this time. If any reshaping 
takes place, all options will be considered which will include the reviewing of vacant posts 
and redeployment to other roles in the organisation.” 


